
 
 

 
Lunch at Heemann  

 
 
 

Hello dear lunch guests, 

 

we need a little summer break and 
therefore our lunch offer pauses from July 

22nd to the end of the summer school 
holidays.  

 

We are open from Monday to Saturday as 
of 05pm, so please visit us in the evenings. 

 

After the summer school holidays we are 
back and super excited to see you then! 

 

Have a great and relaxing summer, take 
care! 

 

Your Heemann-Team 



 
 

 

 

 


